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Senator Scullion asked: 

 

Attached are letters to the Minister from lease applicants and traditional owners from 

Baniyala. Please provide a copy of any response provided by the Minister directly or on her 

behalf. If a response has not been provided, will a response be provided to the authors of the 

letters and when? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

Minister Macklin’s Office responded to Mr Djambawa Marawili on 6 February 2013.  The 

release of the letter is a matter for Mr Marawili. 

 


